
April 26, 2019 

MiraCosta College Foundation 

One Barnard Drive 

Oceanside, CA 92056 

Dear MiraCosta College Friends of Dance: 

Thank you for the generous Spring 2019 MiraCosta College Friends of Dance Scholarship in the 

amount of $500. I am very appreciative to learn that I was selected as the recipient of this 

scholarship award. I am so thankful for all of the opportunities that Friends of Dance has made 

possible for me. This past summer I was lucky enough to attend and perform at the National 

American College Dance Association conference in Washington D.C. thanks to Friends of 

Dance. This was truly an unforgettable experience that I will cherish dearly. 

I am currently majoring in Dance and I plan to transfer to a university in Fall of 2019 to continue 

my education and pursue a career in dance performance and instructing dance. Currently, I am 

enrolled in 17 units and I plan to graduate with my AA in dance from MiraCosta College this 

semester, Spring of 2019. Thanks to your generous scholarship, I am now one step closer to 

achieving my goals. 

By awarding me the Spring 2019 MiraCosta College Friends of Dance Scholarship, you have 

reduced my financial burden, allowing me to focus completely on my schoolwork. I hope that 

one day I can return the favor by helping another student reach their goals in higher education as 

you are helping me now. Thank you very much for your generosity. 

Sincerely, 

TreoaStotLJ 


